
 

 

Stratford Divers Bullying Statement 

Stratford Divers is a club where every person has the right to be themselves, to be included and to 
dive or learn to dive in a safe and happy environment.  
 
Bullying of any kind is unacceptable and will not be tolerated in our club. We take all incidences of 
bullying seriously and we actively promote values of respect and equality. 
 
If you feel that you are or have been subjected to bullying behaviour, in the first instance please 
speak confidentially to the Diving Officer who will discuss the matter with you. If for any reason that 
is not appropriate, you may contact the Welfare Officer or any other member of the committee who 
will ensure that the matter is investigated. 


